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Thank you for your further letter of 10 July to the Secretary of State on
behalf of the National Association of Welfare Rights Advisers about the
Incapacity Benefit reassessment process for Employment and Support
Allowance. | am replying as the Minister for Disabled People, Health and
Work.

| responded to your previous letter about this issue on 27 April and | am
sorry that you do not appear to have received it but thank you for getting
back in touch with us. 1 can confirm that officials are currently
investigating this matter at my request and so | hope you will understand
that | cannot provide you with a full reply at this time. However, please
accept my assurance that you will receive a substantive response as

soon as possible.
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Penny Mordaunt MP
Minister for Disabled People, Health and Work




